
To: Waquoit Bay Yacht Club Membership committee                                                  
March 15, 2018 

From: Will Ostrom 

 

This a letter of recommendation for Rob Meiggs to be considered a new 
member of the WBYC.  Rob is a customer of mine and through that relationship I 
think he would be a good applicant as he is willing and able to assist around the 
club, having a solid background in marine construction. Through discussions with 
him I can tell he has been around the water most of his life for work and play.  
Personality wise he seems to be a joiner and would be asset as a member to our 
club.  

Thanks for your for this consideration. 

Will Ostrom 

 


